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November 10, 2021

Dear    ,

Thank you for your participation in the 2021 State Employee Charitable Campaign (SECC)!

Since 1994, state, higher education, and retired employees in Texas have contributed more than $195,000,000 to charities providing services that make our state stronger. By giving through the SECC during the past 27 years, employees have provided support for important services, such as meals to hungry children, service dogs for our veterans, and support for cancer survivors to name just a few.

Your participation  in the SECC helps make a positive difference in someone’s life. Thank you!

Sincerely, 
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